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6th June 2024 
 
Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 4 Science - FSM 
 
This term, Year 4 will be learning about animals and plants classification. For this module, 
the pupils will be able to: 
 
● recognise that living things can be grouped in a variety of ways  
● explore and use classification keys to help group, identify and name a variety of living 
things in their local and wider environment. 
 
I am writing to inform you that we will be engaging an external wildlife expert to elevate this 
learning experience. The aims of this session are to:  
 

• expose pupils with different settings that encourage them to observe, inquire, and 
reflect, enhancing their observational and analytical skills. 
 

• provide hands-on experiences that bring classroom lessons to life, helping pupils 
understand and apply theoretical concepts in real-world settings. 
 

• spark curiosity and inspire a passion for learning in science.  
 
This session will be held in school on Tuesday, 25th June 2024 during curriculum hours. 
Please note that there will be live invertebrates in this session, and pupils will have the 
opportunity to have hands-one experience with the creatures.  
 
If you would like to find out more information about the show, please visit: 
https://wildsci.co.uk/animals/, or contact the school office to make an appointment with me or 
another member of the Year 4 team. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £4.95 to be paid via Parentpay. Item will be listed as 
Year 4 Science FSM. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

N Neale 

 
Mrs. Neale  
Maths and Science Lead 
 

https://wildsci.co.uk/animals/

